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August 19, 2019 

Road Resurfacing on Sherbourne Street 
from Bloor Street East to Carlton Street 

Contract: 19ECS-TI-11SP 
Start Date:  September 2019  End Date:  November 2019 

*Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto will resurface the road on Sherbourne Street from Bloor Street East to Carlton 
Street. Our inspection of the road shows that it needs resurfacing and sections of damaged curb and 
sidewalk need to be replaced to bring them to a state of good repair.  

This work is part of the Council-approved 2019 Capital Works Program to renew aging city roads and 
sidewalk for current and future needs. 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents.  Some of these efforts include adding 
Local Access signs, revising traffic signal times. Road users should expect delays 
and increased traffic on nearby main and side streets. 
Traffic on Sherbourne street will be reduced to one lane in each direction. 

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7:00 am to 11:00 pm., Monday to Friday, 
with work after hours and on weekends as required. 

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road and sidewalk restrictions within the construction work zone. Access for 
emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times. 
Pedestrian access to services and properties will be maintained via temporary 
bridges when sidewalk work is taking place.  

Cyclists:  During construction the cycle track will be temporarily removed through 
the work zone. Signs for cyclists and drivers will be posted directing both road users 
to share the one lane of northbound and southbound traffic, single file through the 
work zone. 
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Transit Service: This project will affect travel times or some stop locations on the 75 
Sherbourne Bus.  Visit ttc.ca for accurate schedule. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 19ECS-TI-11SP. 
  

Project Manager Eugene Chen, 416-338-1168, Eugene.chen@toronto.ca 
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889

(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward13.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/wardxx.htm
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